

## With every New Year brings a new School Council!

We are happy to see all of our returning students and families and wish to welcome all of the new students, parents and members of our school community to Queensdale!

Parent and volunteer involvement is the cornerstone to the success of any school and the best way to get involved is through School Council. We invite you to join us on Monday September 25<sup>th</sup>, 2017 at 6pm for our elections and first meeting of the school year. We look forward to a new year and new ideas on how we can best support student success! If you would like to be a member of School Council, hold an elected position or nominate someone please return this nomination form to the school by September 22<sup>nd</sup>. We are looking forward to seeing you!

I wish to declare my candidacy for a position as a parent/guardian on School Council for the following position (please circle one)

Chair		Vice Chair	
Treasure	r	Secretary	
Parent M	ember		
Name			
Phone			
Email			
	nate ncil for the following positi		_ for position as a parent/guardian rcle one)
Chair		Vice Chair	
Treasure	r	Secretary	
Parent M	ember		
Are you or the	candidate you are nomina	ting an emplo	oyee of the HWDSB School Board:
	Yes	No	
Signature			Date

All parents and guardians are welcome to attend and learn more about how Council contributes to our school community! Childcare will be available, please email <a href="mailto:queensdaleschool@gmail.com">queensdaleschool@gmail.com</a> to confirm that your children will be coming.